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As a part of the collaboration MOU between Japan, Korea and China Anti-Doping Organization, three 

NADO staff exchange program was held in Seoul, Korea from 17th to 19th of January, 2024. This in-person 

exchange program was postponed a few years due to the pandemic, but it could finally start this year. 

 

The aim of this program is to exchange 

knowledge, experience, and challenges among 

staff members in the same working field to 

develop the capacity of each organization’s staff. 

Furthermore, gaining an understanding of each 

other would enhance daily communication for 

questions and challenges by exchange of 

messages.  

Korea hosted this year for the Result 

Management and Intelligence and 

Investigation staff members. Japan will be the 

host of the Education field next time in 2024-

2025. 


